
 Next meeting will be held on December 4, 2013                                                                                                                                                                           
Meetings will be held at the VFW in McHenry (3002 

w. IL Rt 120) the first Wednesday of every month 
7:30pm to 9:00pm. January through December.

 
Last month’s attendees:

Bob Borst                                                                                                 
Bob Roels

Chris Angsten
 Jerry Borst
Ted Malo

Chris Blatzhiem
Bill Lorch

Don Dayton
Maureen Halleran 
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   Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers   
Catches of the month

Chris Angsten and Jerry Borst went to Eagle Lake in Ontario 
Canada last October. Jerry caught this 50” Muskie vertical 

jigging a large blade bait over a deep hump. They said when 
things got tough trolling they had to resort to vertical jigging to 
catch fish. A change in lure presentation is all it takes at times 

to put fish in the boat. A good number of fish were caught deep 
trolling a JB-2 Spoonplug. This lure is can reach depths in eccess 

of 60 feet on a reasonable length of wire line. When the fish 
are deep we need the right tools to get to them.                

mailto:william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com
mailto:william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com


 

Buck Sez
In order for us to have fishing success we must do our fishing in the right 
place at the right time and in the right manner. This means exactly what it 
says - Fishing, and this means presentation of lures. WE could have all the 
aids, and all the knowledge, but if we fail at presentation of lures, these 
things arn’t worth very much. BUT, if we didn’t have the knowledge or the 

proper aids, we couldn’t do a very good job of presentation of lures.
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Here’s a few more chunky Eagle Lake fish from Jerry and Chris’s 2013 trip.
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